Monday 12th September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

As a consequence of the decision to mark the funeral of Queen Elizabeth Il as a
bank holiday, please note that all NPCAT schools and offices will close on
Monday 19th September 2022.

We will reopen on Tuesday 20th September 2022.

Yours sincerely

Hugh Hegarty CEO
NPQH | M.Sc. | PGCCGC | B.Ed. Hons.| CTC
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